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HOTEL TEN EYCK 87 STATE STREET ALBANY 7, NEW YORK 

February 20, 1951 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

134 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your reception report of February 
6th, 1951, heard from 4 :04 AJ to 4:19 AM, EST. 

This letter may be accepted as our official veri- 
fication. The program you listed was transmitted at the 
time indicated in your report. 
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Sincerely yours 

idod //a- 
7. Russell David, Sr. 

Vice President - 
Charge of Engineering 


